From: Tom Shieh <shieh\_tom@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2010 2:23 PM
To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

## Dear CTFC,

This email is to let you know that I DO NOT support the change from 100:1 to 10:1.

This change in margin requirement ultimately results in a decreased return on invested margin. The risk-reward ratio that is so appealing for myself and others under 100:1 leverage would no longer be available if this proposal is passed. Again, I DO NOT support the change.

Thanks for taking the time to read my input/feedback.

Sincerely, Tom Shieh 9674 E Arapahoe Road #155 Greenwood Village, Colorado 80112 303-881-6146